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Christmas Party a Major Success, Delicious Dinner,
Clergy & Religious Appreciation Dinner on Jan. 28   

     
	 Well, where did 2015 go and why did it go there in such a hurry?  
Here we are beginning a brand New Year already!  At our next business 
meeting on Monday,  January 11 we will be having lite refreshments once 
again before we start.  So, please come early and enjoy some lite food and 
extra fellowship prior to the start of the meeting.  The meeting starts at 
7:30 p.m. and the refreshments will be there by 7:15 if not earlier.

     Many thanks to all those who helped out with the Christmas Party and 
made it such a major success, including Jim Bradbury and his kitchen help 
that included Tim Williams and Dan Hagan among others, Julie Sanchez 
and her crew who set up the hall along with Bill Fuhrer, Felix Sanchez 
behind the bar, Chris Arnoult with the ticket sales, and so many more.  
It was a superb evening...a most delicious prime rib dinner with all the 
trimmings. Bob & Patty provided outstanding Christmas carol singing. 
     We also want to thank Joe Darga and his helpers for getting out a 
Christmas card and box of See’s candy to each of our widows, some 44 in 
number.  That was quite a task.
     This month we will have a Clergy and Religious Appreciation dinner 
on Thursday, January 28, starting at 6:30 p.m.  Thanks to Rich Scholl for 
helping out with the invitations and to Chris Arnoult for taking care of 
the tickets.  Bob and Patty will provide the entertainment and Monsignor 
Jon will be the guest speaker.  The menu will feature pork loin, mashed 
potatoes, etc.  So, please plan on coming and purchase a ticket to honor 
the men and women who serve us so well in the church.
    Then in February, Lent begins and so does our fish fries.  This is our 
major fund raiser for our council, so please consider helping here.  Many 
hands make for lite work.  And, please continue to pray for the success of 
our council, that we will find the membership and manpower we need so 
that we can continue to fulfill our commitments and be the strong right 
arm of the church.  The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few.  And, 
Happy New Year to each of you as we begin 2016!
Vivat Jesus
John C. Kirk, Jr.

Photo by Thomas Mendoza

KC members and parishioners worked to put the Christmas 
Manger into the beautiful photo above on Tuesday morning, 
Dec. 22.  It will remain for everyone to see and enjoy through 
Sunday, Jan. 10. Eight workers included KC’s Frank Donohoe, 
Joe Kovach, Teo Nungaray, Bruce Velasco and parishioners Phil 
DiMatteo, Jim Marchiando, Paul Williams and Luis Nungaray, 
supervisor.  Marchiando and Donohoe  put the finishing 
touches (pine greens, hay, flowers) together.  Luis has been 
doing this for the past 23 years.  Al Borgaro and Marchiando  
started this work of beauty each Christmas season since 1961.
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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

 

 

 

 

  

KNIGHTLINE 5300

January 2016
January 1 Friday New Year’s Day - Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God

January 4 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall 8 p.m.

January 6 Wendesday Day of Remembrance & Healing for Cancer

January 10 Sunday Gourmet Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.

January 11 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.

January 28 Thursday Clergy and Religious Appreciation Dinner, Parish Hall, 6-9 p.m.
   Open to Everyone!

February 2016
February 2 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.

February 8 Sunday Gourmet Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.

February 9 Monday Business Meeeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.

February 10 Wendesday Ash Wednesday

February 12 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 p.m.

February 14 Sunday 1st Sunday of Lent - St. Valentine’s Day

February 19 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 p.m.

February 26 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 p.m.

March 2016
March 4 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 p.m.

March 7 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.

March 11 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 p.m.

March 13 Sunday Gourmet Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.

March 14 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.

March 18 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 p.m.

March 20 Sunday Palm Sunday

March 25 Friday Good Friday

March 27 Sunday Easter Sunday

January 1, 2016, The Knightline 5300 is published monthly in Goleta, California as the Official Newsletter of the Knights of Columbus, Goleta Valley 
Council 5300, P.O. Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116-0065. Publication of Knightline 5300 is an activity of the Knights of Columbus and all members are 
welcome to participate. Neither the Editor nor the Council may agree or disagree with opinions expressed within this publication’s articles and neither 
take responsibility or offer endorsements of advertisers. Knightline 5300 deadline is the 20th of the month for the following month’s issue. Subscription 
price included in dues.

Joe T. Kovach, Knightline Editor,
E-mail: joetk79@cox.net



Pro-Life Report for January 2016
     
    We had a petition signing at Saint Raphael’s and Saint Marks churches 
on December 5 and 6 to repeal the Physician Assisted Suicide bill.   
We had several hundred people to sign.  Many thanks to all you who 
signed or helped to collect the  signatures.  And, special thanks to 
DGK Chris Arnoult for heading this up for us.  Thanks, Chris.

     This month marks the second annual One Life LA on Saturday, 
January 23 from noon to 5 p.m. starting at La Placita Olvera.  There 
will be a concluding Mass at the Cathedral at 5 p.m.  For  more info go 
to http://onelifela.org/.  Rich Scholl is putting together a list of people 
who are interested in carpooling to go down.   Please contact Rich.
     Then in February on Ash Wednesday, Feb. 10 the Spring 40 Days for 
Life will begin.  It runs from February 10 to March 20.  You can sign 
up on-line.  Also, there will be announcements in the parish bulletins, 
and sign-up Sundays will be held outside the local churches, so you 
can also sign up in person.  Please look for further announcement on 
this, or contact me.

John C. Kirk, Jr. - Pro-Life Director
Goleta Valley Knights of Columbus
805-570-5908 - jckirkjr@aol.com
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Chancellor’s Report
SK Mario Cervantes, Chancellor

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS
Jesus R. Hernandez    January 1

Jim Neary    January 1

Dr. Anthony N. Mendesh January 2

Jose J. Meza        January 2

Rev. Jeffrey D. Newell  January 3

Jerry J. Nespor   January 6

Robert J. Gauthier January 12

Solomon G. Sanchez January 13

Francis P. Diani January 16

Michael H. Hannen January 18

Mario B. Cervantes  January 19

James E. McCann January 25

John A. Meagher January 29

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYER. Thank you.
•	 SK James DeLarvin, who has been diagnosed with hot 

spots in his throat and mouth. His cancer is coming 
back again.

•	 For Pauline Brokaski, wife of SK Fred Brokaski
•	 Bro. Don Sweet, open heart surgery to replace a valve 

and a single artery bypass
•	 SK Tom E. Puerling, who is recovering from surgery, 

radiation and chemo treatments.
•	 SK Brian Klinge
•	 SK Roy Schrader
•	 SK Larry Torres
•	 Lee Alfano, widow of SK Sam Alfano
•	 Bro. Teo Nungaray who is suffering from pancreatic 

cancer
•	 Bro. Fritz Cahill and his son Tom Cahill
•	 SK Al Meckelborg
•	 Eileen Pando, widow of SK Joe Pando
•	 Camille Moynihan, widow of SK John Moynihan
•	 David Schrader, son of SK Roy Schrader
•	 For District Deputy Ray Centeno’s father
•	 SK Joe Duwell and his wife Ruth
•	 For Christian Franzen, nephew of Deacon Wayne 

Rascati, who has cerebral palsy and quadriplegia.
•	 Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh
•	 Nancy Herrera, widow of SK Pablo Herrera
•	 Joe Vampola, brother of SK Mark Vampola
•	 Sr. Teresa Meza, sister of SK Jose Meza
•	 Anita Pullens, sister-in-law of SK Felix Sanchez
•	 Donna Abels, wife of SK Jim Abels
•	 Denise Swiacki, wife of SK Walter Swiacki
•	 For Father Frank Colburn
•	 For Father Tomas Ellis
•	 For Randy Ganske
•	 For Ray Rodman, Monica’s father, who is having 

medical problems
•	 We also should be praying for our priests and deacons 

who are our spiritual leaders in our spiritual community.
•	 For the repose of the soul of Bro. Roy Kai Fong who 

passed on to his Eternal Reward on November 29, 
2015. Our heartfelt condolences and prayers go out to 
Roy and his wife Elizabeth and family in this time of 
loss.  May the Perpetual Light shine upon him.

PRAY
for Deceased & Loved Ones

 
Miracles Can Happen

When You Pray!!



January 2016, Knightline 5300, Page 4

In Loving Memory of

Roy Kai Fong
May 18, 1924 - November 29, 2015

	 Roy Kai Fong passed away 
peacefully on November 29, 2015 after 
suffering from Parkinson’s disease.
	 Born in Los Angeles on May 18, 
1924 to Edward F. and Cane Lee, Roy 
would be educated in Los Angeles 
receiving his AA Degree at LA City 
College.  
	 Roy would join the U.S. Air Force at 
age 19. He served as aRadio Operator 
in Wisconsin, graduated in Control 
Network System and was assigned to 
474th Fighter Group, 430th Squadron.
	 He would serve in the European 
Theatre to direct pilots how to return 
safely to their base.  The pilots would call 
Roy for homing instructions and Roy 
would give them bearing instructions 
to come home.
	 Roy is survived by Elizabeth, his 
wife of 36 years.  He is also survived by 
his sons Ron and Edward and daughter 
Eileen and grandchildren David, 
Stephanie, Kellie and Lauren. Roy’s two 
brothers and two sisters passed away in 
the past three years.
	 After his military service Roy would 
work as Sr. Electrical Draftsman for 
the LA Department of Water & Power 
for 30+years.  For 10 years Roy worked 
at UCSB’s Facility Management as 
Electrical Engineer retiring in 1990.
	 Roy and Elizabeth (Liz) Joan Hall 
were married on Dec. 8, 1979 at St. 
Brendan Church in Los Angeles.  They 
moved to Santa Barbara in 1981 and 
became very active with St. Raphael 
Church until 2007. They moved to 
Foster City and Attended St. Luke 
Church.

	 Roy would become a Knights of Columbus member on 
October 9, 2000, a 2nd Degree on Dec. 7, 2000 and 3rd 
Degree on March 6, 2005.
	 A man of supreme faith, intelligence, loyalty, compassion, 
patriotism and wisdom, Roy’s passing is mourned by all 
who knew him. May God grant him rest and eternal joy.
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I’m Free
Don’t grieve for me, for now I’m free,

I’m following the path God laid for me.

I took his hand when I heard his call,
I turned my back and left it all.

I could not stay another day, to laugh,
to love, to work, to play.

Tasks left undone must stay that way,
I’ve found that peace at the end of

the day.

If my parting has left a void, Then
fill it with remembered joy.

A friendship shared, a laugh, a kiss,
Ah, yes, these things too I will miss.

Be not burdened with times of sorrow,
I wish you the sunshine of tomorrow.

My Life’s been full, I savoured much,
Good friends, good times, a loved

one’s touch.

Perhaps my time seemed all too brief.
Don’t lengthen it now with undue grief.

Lift up your heart and share with me,
God wanted me now, He set me free.

-- Janice M. Fair-Salters



KC Santas Busy at Christmas Boutique, Pre-School Party
SK’s Frank & Patrick Donohoe Big Draw
As Santas Bring Enjoyment to Young, All!
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By SK Frank Donohoe

     SK Patrick Donohoe has been acting as Santa for six years at 
the Ladies’ Christmas Boutique,  sharing the activity with SK 
Jack Turney some years and also with SK Tom Bauer and these 
last two years with SK Frank Donohoe.  Frank has independently
played Santa at the St. Raphael Pre-School Children’s Christmas 
Party the past two years. SK Turney has provided his digital 
camera with Santa for the parents to take home.  
     In turns out that most young boys are very shy about talking 
to Santa until they pass about 4 years old, but the girls are much 
more friendly with Santa down to age 2 or even less.  But all 
the children are very thrilled and appreciate, and they give the 
Santas very great feelings of pleasure and accomplishment for 
acting as Santa for them.  It’s a splendid example of down to 
earth community service by the Knights. The Santa Family, SK Frank Donohoe with wife Cay

and son, SK Patrick in his colorful Santa outfit.

Is the baby sleeping or in awe while sitting on Santa’s lap (Patrick Donohoe)
and a smiling girl posing for the photographer.

At the Christmas Boutique Carol McLafferty smiles as her 
Christmas wish to Santa Patrick Donohoe was granted.

Santa Frank Donohoe makes Leighton Cortez a happy girl, all dressed in a pretty red and black dress with bells (1st pic from left)
Another happy girl visiting Santa at the Christmas Boutique (middle pic) and

Pre-schooler Victoria Rea expresses her happiness to have her picture taken with Santa Frank Donohoe (3rd pic from left).
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Domingo’s Café
5782 Hollister Ave., 967-0655

Open 7 Days a week - 6 a.m. - 2 p.m.
Breakfast & Lunch Specials

Delicious Mexican & American Foods
Family Owned and Operated Since 1974

Domingo & Teresa Sifuentez and daughter Monica
owners of Domingo’s Cafe

Serving friends and visitors since 1974.
At present location since 2000,

previously at Orchid Bowl for 13 years
initially at San Marcos Bowl from 1974 - 87.

Photo by Thomas Mendoza

(805) 403-4983
Fax (805) 562-8755

5276 Hollister Ave., Suite 405

Russell Newby
Tax Service Enrolled Agent

*  Tax Preparation for Individuals

*  Businesses * Estates * Trusts

*  Multistate Returns

*  Audit Representation

*  IRS Problem Resolution

Since 1988
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O�ering Columbarium Niches for Cremated Remains 

Jason Womack • (805) 569-5483 or thm@sboldmission.org • www.thmsb.org 

New Pricing—niches for two urns starting at $5,000* 

New Memorial Oppotunities * Interest-Free Financing Options

*Included in each purchase are urns, niche-front engaraving, and committal services
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O�ering Columbarium Niches for Cremated Remains 

Jason Womack • (805) 569-5483 or thm@sboldmission.org • www.thmsb.org 

New Pricing—niches for two urns starting at $5,000* 

New Memorial Oppotunities * Interest-Free Financing Options

*Included in each purchase are urns, niche-front engaraving, and committal services

Join the Fun with Your Bingo Friends

S.B. Elks Lodge
150 N. Kellogg Ave.

Now Serving

Food!

BINGO AT THE ELKS

Every Thursday Night
Doors Open at 5:00 pm

Early Birds start at 6:30pm
“Buy-Ins” $20.00

Additional Packs $5.00

FAIRVIEW BARBERS

ALL TYPE CUTS · FOR APPOINTMENT PHONE 

967-6112

5 Barbers to Serve You
Tim, Jennifer, Andy, Larry, Sergio
137 No. Fairview Ave. - Goleta

In the Breeze Way
In Fairview Shopping Center

Since 1964
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Knights of Columbus Council 5300 will be hosting 
their famous Lenten Fish Fry Dinners on the 

SIX FRIDAYS OF LENT -  BEGINNING FEB 12

(FEB 19, 26, MARCH 4, 11 & 18)

ST. RAPHAEL’S PARISH HALL 
5444 HOLLISTER AVE. 

SANTA BARBARA 

Serving Begins at 6:00 pm 
Take-outs available 

Adults:  $10 
Children under 12:  $5 
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Congratulations
Dr. Charles Owen

	 In early December two women, 
daughters of Dr. Charles Owen, Kathy Blair and 
Chris Hurley, had a special holiday tree gift idea, 
‘Tis the season to give something that’s a little 
unusual: your Christmas tree.’
	 They asked people to buy potted 
Christmas trees and after Christmas donate them 
to their grass-roots group which then distributes 
them among Lake County homeowners whose 
properties were ravaged by the major Valley 
fire. More than 1,200 homes were burned and 7 
million trees were devastated.
	 Within days response was terrific and 
10 nurseries in the area were participating.  
Douglas fir Christmas trees, native to the area 
were preferred as they are native to the area but 
Mrs. Blair stated, “We aren’t picky when it comes 
to tree donations.  They’ll take anything.”
     She added, “When you’re done with the potted 
Christmas tree, return it to the place you bought 
it and her family will pick them up and deliver 
them to homeowners in need.”
     Dr. Owen’s added, “My daughters were taught 
at St. Raphael School and were active in the 
Parish Youth Group.”

Dr. Owen’s Daughters’ Appeal for
Special Christmas Trees To Be Given to Victims of 

Valley Fire in Lake County

The Hurleys - Ava, 7, left, Chris and Liam, 9 - decorate a living tree they will
use in their home near Forestville for Christmas and then donate to a Lake 

County resident whose property was devastated by tthe Valley fire.

	 Dr. Charles William Owen became a 4th 
Degree, the Patriotic Arm of the Knights of 
Columbus in the local area - the Junipero 
Serra Assembly.
	 Exemplifications of the 4th Degree with 
Auxiliary Bishop Robert Barron officiating 
was held on Nov. 7 at the Marriott River 
Ridge Hotel in Oxnard.
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Added information by Editor Joe Kovach.  Pictured above is Father Richard .  The native of  Goleta, born on August 1, 1959, was an Altar Server in the 
parish, attended St. Raphael Grade School and is a graduate of the class of 1973.  Father Richard was ordained in 1985 and became a Pastor in a parish 
in Salt Lake City.  He received his final vows to become a Maryknoll Missionary on May 2, 2005.  The Sept. 2010 Knightline featured a story on his work 
as a missionary.  The Maryknoll magazine spotlighted Fr. Rick on the cover of the Dec. 2008 issue.  The April 2009 magazine also featured him and his 
special work  again on 11 pages.  We wish him continued success in his special spiritual care and palliative care in New York.
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St. Raphael Bowling League Features 8 Teams

Bowlers, left to right: Joanne Andersson, Julie Sanchez, Ilse Bourbeau, Samanatha Monson, Bill Fuhrer, Eleanor Paulazzo, Janet Page, John Giordano, Jill Turmel,
Yvonne Hernandez, Donna Yamasaki, Joe Stein, Mirtha Donovan, Pat Hooser, Betty Fuhrer, Carol McLafferty, Mike Donovan.  Photo by Zodo’s.

By Knightline Sports Editor and PGK Bill Fuhrer

     Twenty bowlers on eight bowling teams are participating each Monday morning at Zodo’s as their season is now in week 14 of 35 
weeks.
     The Gutter Busters, Joanne Andersson and Ilse Bourbeau, are the top team now with Mike Donovan and Julie Sanchez the high 
game winners with 208 and 198 respectively.
     On Monday, Dec. 14, all the bowlers brought food to eat and also a wrapped gift.  When a bowler made their first strike they could 
choose a gift.  
     The number of bowlers varies from year to year with 20 bowlers and 8 teams enjoying the 2015-16 season.
     The women have been bowling for many years and only in recent years have the men joined in the co-ed league.
     Hopefully in 2016 each Knightline will include the latest Updates with names, scores and league standings.
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, COUNCIL 5300 OFFICERS FOR YEAR 2015 - 2016

Grand Knight  John C. Kirk Jr. (805) 570-5908 jckirkjr@aol.com

Chaplain Msgr. Jon Majarucon (805) 967-5641

Deputy Grand Knight Francis Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 fcarnoult@ieee.org

Chancellor Mario Cervantes (805) 689-4304 ridencaresb7@gmail.com

Warden Thomas Bauer (805) 258-1751

Advocate Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Recorder Frank Donohoe (805) 967-4224 fdonohoe@aol.com

Financial Secretary Vince Filippello (805) 964-6303 filippello@ cox.net

Treasurer Joseph Darga (805) 964-3264 newheart1229@cox.net

Outside Guard Jose Meza (805) 682-8637

Inside Guard Rafael Cardenas (805) 967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net

Trustee - 3 Years James H. Bradbury (805) 964-8001 grandknight@kc5300.org

Trustee - 2 Years William Fuhrer (805) 683-4236 fuhrerklnsk@msn.com

Trustee - 1 Year Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 PatDonohoe64@yahoo.com

SERVICE PROGRAM ORGANIZATIONS

Program Director James H. Bradbury (805) 964-8001 cowbou@cox.net

Church Director Brian Klinge (805) 967-4753 bklinge5@cox.net

Community Director Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Council Director Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 patdonohoe64@yahoo.com

Family Director Vacant

Youth Director John Vasellina (805) 964-3466 srym12@yahoo.com

Pro-Life Director John C. Kirk Jr. (805) 967-5996 jckirkjr@aol.com

Membership Director Francis Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 fcarnoult@ieee.org

OTHER IMPORTANT CONTACTS

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson (203) 772-2130 info@kofc.org

State Deputy Avelino Doliente (909) 434-0460 state.deputy@kofc-california.org

District Deputy Tim Coe (805) 757-0746 tcoe100@hotmail.com

District Warden Bruce Garcia (805) 964-8321 gar317@yahoo.com

Faithful Navigator Ed Barrier (805) 886-0190 ebarrier@att.net

Insurance Field Agent David Nordella (805) 450-4393 David.Nordella@kofc.org

Knightline Advertising Joe T. Kovach (805) 964-0881 joetk79@cox.net

CALLING COMMITTEE-COLUMBIA YEAR 2015 - 2016

A - Akey to Breyman Carol Kuether (805) 967-8373 cgkuether@aol.com

B - Brokaski to Donovan Sandra Filippello (805) 964-6303 filippello@cox.net

D - Downes to Karr Roberta Coyne (805) 967-7880 coyn3SB@aol.com

K - Keller to McCartney Janet Page (805) 964-4187

M - McClenathan to Montross Evelina Curzan (805) 964-4493 dutchevy@cox.net

M - Morales to Perez Chawa Ramirez (805) 964-3775

P - Peyton to Schlesselmann Elaine McNamara (805) 964-4526 dazzlinganimals@cox.net

S - Scholl to Trautt Eleanore Paulazzo (805) 968-5240 eleanor.paulazzo@gmail.com

T - Turney to Zanolini Julie Sanchez (805) 964-3398

Widows Joanne Andersson (805) 967-8645



 

 

 
Clergy and Religious Appreciation Dinner 
For all the clergy and religious serving the Santa Barbara Pastoral 

Region.  Sponsored by the 
 

 
     Goleta Valley Council #5300 

Tickets: $15.00 
 

 
 
      
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
         For more information and to purchase tickets in advance contact: 
 
 
Mike Donovan  (Knights of Columbus, Council 5300)     (805) 967-9506 
Rich Scholl  (Knights of Columbus, Council 5300)   (805) 964-6384 
John Kirk  (Knights of Columbus, Council 5300)   jckirkjr@aol.com 
St. Raphael’s Rectory                                  (805) 967-5641 
Ray Charpentier (Knights of Columbus, Council 1684)        (805) 845-1978 
Nick Curran  (Knights of Columbus, Council 1684)      (805) 967-8867 

Date:             Thursday, January 28th 2016 
 
Location:       St. Raphael’s Parish Hall 

            5444 Hollister Avenue 
            Santa Barbara, CA 93111 
 

No-Host Cocktail Bar at 6:30 PM, Dinner at 7:00 PM 
 
Menu: Pork Loin, Mashed Potatoes, Mushroom Gravy, Broccoli 

Sprouts, Salad, Cake 
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K N I G H T S
O F  C O L U M B U S


